
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bexley’s first annual holiday food drive will begin on Monday, November 
6th. Donated items will be going to Bexley Elementary families who need 
support this holiday season, as well as to other community families in 
need. We encourage you to send in one or more items listed below with 
your child to assist our endeavor to provide a good holiday meal to 
these families. Our holiday food drive will continue through Wednesday, 
November 15th.  
 

o Canned vegetables (corn, peas, green beans etc)   
o Instant mashed potatoes (boxed or bag)   
o Cranberry sauce 
o Gravy (package, can or jar)     
o Canned yams 
o Stuffing (boxed or bag)      
o Brownie mix 
o Soup          
o Cookies 
o Cake mix        
o Frosting 
o Any other non-perishable items   

 
 

 
 


